
 

 

 

 

February 21, 2018 
 
Ashley N. Hagen 
Project Manager  
City of Naperville: TED Business Group 
400 S. Eagle Street, Naperville, IL 60540 
 
Dear Ms. Hagen, 
 
Indian Prairie School District #204 would like to support the recommendation for the 
implementation of a two-way stop intersection at Corktree Road stopping for Sassafras Lane 
and an all-way stop at the intersection of Winterberry Avenue and Honey Locust Drive. Adding 
these stops would reduce the risk and exposure to our students from moving vehicular traffic. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Ron Johnson 
Director of Support Services 
Indian Prairie School District #204 
780 Shoreline Drive, Aurora, IL 60504 
 


